
JENNIFER GULA 

DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525 

 

 

CITY OF PITTSBURGH 
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September 4, 2025 

 
 

Dear President and Members of Council: 
 

This letter is to request a resolution authorizing the City of Pittsburgh to enter into a Bill or Bills of Sale, 
Assignment, and Indenture with Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority (d/b/a Pittsburgh Water) for 
Leased Property, pursuant to the July 1995 Capital Lease Agreement, for total amount not to exceed 
One Dollar ($1.00).    
 
Draft agreements are enclosed with this letter for consideration by members. 

 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Gula 
Director of Finance/Treasurer 


